WELCOME!

Hello and welcome to Jordan Hills. We are Mrs. Packer and Mrs. Lyon.
We are your student’s resource teachers. Mrs Lyon has lived in our community for over
20 years. She has 6 children who are ages 18 to 28. Some of her favorite things are
basketball, reading and being outside. Mrs. Packer is brand new to the community. She
has taught 18 years in resource. She has 3 kids ages 22 — 26. She loves football,
reading, cooking and music. We both love teaching and feel it is an honor to work with
your child.

We are looking forward to getting to know you and your student better.

It is so important to have good communication.
There are 4 great ways to contact us:
1. Call the school at 801-280-0238. They will ring you through to our
classrooms.
2. You can email
heather.lyon@jordandistrict.org
patricia.packer@jordandistrict.org
3. Come to the classroom. The office staff can show you how to find us.
4. If texting is your preferred way of contact, please let me know and we will
work that out.
| will also be working closely with your child’s classroom teacher. Together we will
support your child in their grade level curriculum by working toward their individualized
goals on their IEP.
We do not give homework. Please read with your child or encourage them to

read. We have books they may borrow.

Classroom rules

1. Follow teacher directions the first time.
2. Keep hands, feet, and other objects to yourself.
3. Be in the right place at the right time.
4. Don’t give up and do your best!
Rewards

Verbal praise, free time, prize box, rewards parties.

Consequences
Verbal warnings (2), lose points, last to leave class, call to Mr. Yates, Call home;



We have a lot of learning and fun together in school! Each child is UNIQUE and is a
special person that adds a lot to our classroom. Please fill out the following sheet so we
can know and understand your student better.

If your student becomes sick or cannot attend school for a day for any

reason please call the school at 801-280-0238 and let us know. If your child will be
gone for a few days please let us know in advance whenever possible. This helps us
keep them caught up with school and any lessons they might miss.

We look forward to knowing you and your student better.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Lyon and Mrs. Packer

For translation services please contact me or reach out to the school
district at the following link:
https://compliance.jordandistrict.org/interpreting-translation/

Also you can utilize google translate: translate.google
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